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CITY OF NEW HAVEN

BOARD OF ALDERMEN

     January 27, 2011

Hon. Carl Goldfield

President, New Haven Board of Aldermen

165 Church Street

New Haven, CT 06510-2010

Dear President Goldfield :
We write to respectfully request a briefing on the city’s snow emergency practices and policies.

Given the magnitude of the winter weather recently experienced and the high likelihood that similar events 
will occur this season, it is most important that we understand the City’s processes in order to effectively 

communicate them to our constituents.

Among the issues we need to clarify are :
· How are streets prioritized and why?

· How much staff do we have, how is deployed ?

· How many outside contractors do we use and how and when are they deployed?

· What is the response time, when an issue arises?

· What is our parking ban policy? 

· How do we ticket and tow cars in violation of parking bans? 
· Have we considered odd date, park on odd side of the street and even date park on even side of the street?

· What is our process for extracting public works vehicles when they get stuck?

· How do we notify citizens of the bans and how much lead time do we give them?

As we are likely to have more snow next week, it would be most helpful if we could brief before the next major storm.

Thank you for your consideration of our request to be as effective and as unified as possible in assisting our constituents.

Sincerely,
Hon. Darnell Goldson    
Hon. Greg Morehead           
Ward 30, Alderman

Ward 22, Alderman                            
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